
March 3, 2000

Mr. John P. Winston
Pennsylvania Department of

Environmental Protection
Bureau of Radiation Protection
230 Chestnut Street
Meadville, PA 16335

Dear Mr. Winston:

On February 9, 2000 we received an email from Pat Gorman, Conference of Radiation Control
Program Directors, Inc. (CRCPD) forwarding three volumes of a QC document (Minimum
Quality Control Recommendations For Diagnostic Radiography) prepared by CRCPD’s
Committee on Quality Assurance in Diagnostic X-Ray (H-7). The volumes submitted include:
Volume 1: Dental Facilities, Volume 2: Pediatric Facilities, and Volume 3: Radiographic or
Fluoroscopic Machines.

Given that the content of these documents are outside of NRC’s regulatory authority, we do not
plan to conduct a peer review, and therefore, have no comments. If you have any questions,
please contact me or Thomas O’Brien at (301) 415-2308.

Sincerely,

Paul H. Lohaus, Director
Office of State Programs

cc: C. M. Hardin, Executive Director, CRCPD
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